
 

Bangladesh High Commission 
Canberra 

 
Notice 

 
11 December 2008 

 
 This is to inform all concerned that RAJUK has issued a 
notice of caution regarding fraudulent use of its e-mail addresses 
by some unscrupulous people. RAJUK has requested all not to 
contact these unscrupulous people regarding application for 
residential plots at Purbachal and Uttara or for any other matter. 
The notice issued by RAJUK is available on its website 
(www.rajukdhaka.gov.bd).  
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